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As we begin to wrap up of our 53rd year, this incredible scholarship foundation continues to impact the 
lives of our youth through the generosity of our many members and supporters. Those contributions will 
result in approximately 20 scholarships given in 2022, each in the amount of $1000. 

Despite the challenges of Covid, and no in-person fundraising, we have managed to continue that 
mission of assisting students with their higher education goals. Our Board of Directors is looking forward 
to building on this accomplishment moving into 2023.

We will be planning in-person fundraising activities, including a dinner/auction event, for next year. 
Those details are yet to be determined. However, I speak for the entire Board saying we are excited to 
bring those activities back. 

Through your giving the South Side Scholarship Foundation provides an important benefit to many 
students. As their costs continue to rise, the aid we provide means even more to our recipients. So it’s 
with sincere appreciation that we say thank you to each of you for your continuing support, and we will 
see you in 2023!

Best regards,
Lee Litzau, President


